
From: Cayford Design 

Sent: 29 May 2019 10:17 

To: Young, Tony 

Cc: Hill, Carl 

Subject: Re: Planning application - 2019/2231/P - 26 Red Lion Square 

Dear Mr Young 

I have heard back from the client at TES. 

the response is: 

• The terrace is intended to be used for coffee breaks and lunch  not for corporate events 

really. 

• We do work weekends so it would be good if we could have use on Saturdays and Sundays 

and I don’t see a problem with night time restrictions. 

does that answer your questions satisfactorily? 

regards 

Paul  

 


